From: Sybil Strimbu

To: Hung Le
Date: August 11, 2020

Subject: Request for Info - File # 1063-EX-ST-2020

Message:

To avoid harmful interference from the proposed experiment to GAA operations in the 3650-3700 MHz
range, Google will use the same resources and interference criteria that Google's Commission-approved
SAS applies to protect PAL operations in the 3550-3650 MHz band. Data regarding GAA operations in
the 3650-3700 MHz range, that could be affected by the proposed local experiment, will be obtained from
SAS operators, including Google's own SAS. Because GAA devices would not be expected to protect the
proposed experiment or otherwise alter their operations on account of the proposed experiment, it is not
necessary for CBRS SASs to receive information regarding the experimental operations.



